
 

 
 

 

 

 

                                Follow us on TikTok @beaconshirenc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Wearing Your Mask 

 

 

in this issue >>> 

Current Events >>> 

1. Independence Day 

July 4th 

2. Wheelchair 

Beautification Month 

All Month 

3. National Ice Cream 

Month 

All Month  

• Ice Cream Social Tuesdays 

• Popcorn Fridays 

[ALL UPDATES REGARDING VISITATION WILL BE UPLOADED 
WEEKLY ON THE WEBSITE AT BEACONSHIRENC.COM] 

 
 
 

     
 

 
Stay Safe and Mask Up! 
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Stay Safe and Mask Up! 

 

When you wear your mask, you protect yourself and others. Masks work 

best when everyone wears them. A mask is NOT a substitute for social 

distancing. Masks should still be worn in addition to staying at least 6 

feet apart, especially when indoors around other people. Masks should 

completely cover the nose and mouth and fit snugly against the sides of 

face without gaps. 

-Center of Disease Control 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July Bulletin 

A Monthly Insight into Beaconshire Nursing Center 



                                  

                                                                             



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Features >>>  

         CONGRATULATIONS TO………….. 

Joshua W. 
Josh you have been such a pleasure to have in our facility! Your warm spirit 

and friendly smile bring us so much joy. This month we celebrate you for 

always being kind. Thank you for simply being you.  

    -Beaconshire Management 



  

 

 Celebration >>> 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
For everyone celebrating a birthday in July, we would like to wish 

you a big HAPPY BIRTHDAY! We hope that your day is special and 

joyous! We honor you and celebrate you! 

-BCN Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  July Resident Birthdays 

 

1. Betty B.   7/4 

2. Isaiah R. 7/18 

3. Kyle C.   7/24 

4. Josh W. 7/28 

5. Patricia C.  7/31 

 

                     

 

 

 

 
 

A Word from the 

Director of Nursing 

“As Covid restrictions 

start to loosen, please 

remember to continue to 

social distance and wear 

your mask. Our number 1 

goal is to keep you safe. 

Always remember that we 

are all in this together.” 

- Deitra Shaw 

                                             
 

 

A Word from the Administrator: 

 

“This month will be a 

hot one! So, stay 

hydrated and 

remember to be kind.” 

 
                         



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know…… 
 

July 2nd is National I Forgot Day! 
 
 

The whole purpose of I Forgot Day is to make amends for those things you’ve forgotten, admit it to 
the people who have been affected by your forgetting, and ensure that they know that you still 
appreciate them. This can be done most effectively by writing a special apology note indicating 

that you’re absolutely mortified that you forgot their birthday or other special occasion. I Forgot 
Day is an important chance to set things right and make sure the next year is full of a few less “I’m 

sorry, I forgot” days than the previous one.  
 

Always remember to try not to forget! 😊 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Coming Soon………. 

 
 

#Friends4Seniors 
 

 

                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Admissions Department is partnering with Baker College to provide a Pen Pal 
Program to Beaconshire Residents. If you are interested, please see Social Services to 

inquire about eligibility. 
Thank you! 

 
-Tess Lewis 

Admissions/Marketing Director 
 


